
 

On January 1st., 2019 we begin the  second quarter of our Kiwanis Administrative Year.  I extend a heartfelt 

thank you to all District Trustees, Chairpersons, Lieutenant  Governors and Presidents for the service you 

have given thus far. To the Kiwanians who made the meetings, community projects and fundraising events 

a success, we are all grateful to you. Without you, we would not be able to service the children of the 

World.   

Let us each evaluate our Goals verses actual Accomplishments or Shortfalls .  Where we had shortfalls, now 

is the time to make adjustments.  

It is my New Year Wish that all  Clubs in Eastern Canada & Caribbean District  send a delegate to our district 

convention in Stratford, Ontario, Canada and we accomplish our membership goals of 252 members and 12 

new clubs for the administrative year.   

I Inspire you to Commit, Serve and Grow yourself, Club, Division and District.  May each of you  have a suc-

cessful 2019 year.    

 

Melford  Clarke 
Governor 
Eastern Canada & Caribbean District Governor 


